
From: Rodrigo Cejas Goyanes  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 10:40 AM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen 

Subject: We are here in strong support of the Jesuits' living community 

 

Dear  

Ann Arbor Planning Commissioners, 

City Council Members, 

Mayoral Candidates, 
  

With all due respect, I introduce myself. My name is Rodrigo Cejas Goyanes and I 

live in 2712 S. Knightsbridege Cir, in Ann Arbor. I consider myself an abiding citizen 

of the nice city of Ann Arbor.   

 I am writing in strong support of the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception 

use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.   

 I have known the Jesuits for almost 10 years and truly believe they would not only be 

good neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they 

have for the past ten years. I cannot count how many times I received a personal, 

spiritual and compassionate support in times of my illness and family illness. I, 

myself, with the whole community have been involved in many Jesuit's efforts to assist 

those in economic needs (home, family and street homeless people); people that really 

appreciated our assistance in living in and enduring the latest difficult 

economic years.   

 I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and 

vote so that all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote 

on this very important issue. 

 Again, I ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ 

petition. 

 Thank you very much for your attentive consideration, 

  

Rodrigo Cejas Goyanes  

2712 S Knightsbridge Cir 

Ann Arbor, MI 48105 

rodri_cg@hotmail.com 
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